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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

Om Sri Sai Ram. 

In preparation for the Sathya Sai International Medical Conference to be held in 

Anaheim, California, USA during 2–3 September 2017, we are preparing a video 

of the worldwide medical activities of the SSIO. Hence, we request you to submit 

videos of medical activities undertaken by the SSIO in your zone, region or country. 

If you have video recordings from medical camps, clinics, or humanitarian relief 

medical services, please let us know by clicking on the link below and completing 

the questionnaire: 

http://tiny.cc/saimedicalvideos 

Once you submit the above questionnaire, instructions will follow for uploading the 

video. If you have any questions, or need technical assistance, please contact us 

at medconf2017@sssio.org at your convenience. 

We look forward to receiving your videos about medical activities. Thank you for 

your help. 

Jai Sai Ram. 

 

Dr. Venkat Sadanand, 

Chairman, IT Committee 

Sathya Sai International Organisation 
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